“We ask you to listen to the voice of the people in response to his bill. Oregonians, taxpayers, boat owners and river home owners
are all joining in once voice to ask you to represent us and keep access open to the Willamette for all and VOTE NO on SB
857. Thank you for your time. “

We use this river to teach kids a new sport who never would get the chance to learn.
We use our home dock and boat to share with youth and organizations that support kids!
Thank you for listening.



